
As a member of Lyme Regis Town Council, I am focused on how we can make life easier for 
people who are disadvantaged. Particularly those with a disability or an impairment. We 
have made some simple adjustments to help people with reduced vision and we have 
budgeted for a proper accessibility audit of the town this year. I see the Puffin crossing as a 
valuable part of this programme. It will help both residents and visitors.

 Richard Doney

 Councillor
Lyme Regis Town Council


